



# TMHA Meeting Minutes

Location: White Building, Tweed, ON

Date: Thursday, August 14, 2025

---

## Attendance

---

Catie Gordon

Nicole Robinson

George Derry

Melissa Beers

Sadie Stewart

Jeff Newman

Jeff Lanay

Teri Woods

Hailie Broek

---

## Approval of Minutes

---

- Teri Woods and Melissa Beers

---

## Action Items

---

- **Power Skating and Goalie Clinics** – Jeff – Has talked with Anthony Tapper and Dryden Bedard, 3 on and one off, after Christmas twice a month. Dryden has a list of dates and available twice a month. Jeff to send me dates, 3 to 1 player's. Have to meet with CH about power skating to confirm everything. But definitely committed to us for the season. Only the two centres kids can participate.
- **Silver Stick Registrations and Hotels** – Catie – U13 and U18 rep have a spot and hotel, U13LL x 2 and U18LL have a spot and hotels, all paid for
- **Tax Return** – Amanda – still on going
- **Vacant Positions** – Equipment Manager, Ice Scheduler – possibility of being filled, Centre Contact – possibility of being filled, Leo League Director and Vice President
- **Jersey Number Document Adjustments** – sent to Jeff, Catie has it too, anything in red is a conflict, sent to Melissa, working on it to take off kids that haven't played in Tweed for two years
- **Pre-skate:** Can coaches go out for pre-skates? Teri to promote on Facebook the rules on attending pre-skates
- **Ice Time for Tryouts if more U18s sign up?** Question to CH, 4 or 5 on bubble have a special ice time for them, Catie to ask
- **Tweed Ice in on the 15th**

---

## Financials

---

- **Update: Main: \$57,598.56, Fundraising: \$ Just enough to cover fees. Talbot invoice still on going, Louie did send the proof to Sadie while at meeting, Sadie to message Talbot.**

---

## Registrar

---

- **Update:** U5: 4, U7: 2, U8: 5, U9: 5, U13: 21, U18: 31 (CH U5: 3, U7: 7, U8: 8, U9: 8, U11: 16, U15: 22, U21: 3)
- **Checking In Players for U13 and U18:** Melissa and Teri
- **Pre-Skates:** Who is allowed to attend? NRPs, if they come from a centre only offering LL or if they were from Tweed or Madoc last season. Anyone else cannot participate. Melissa to message the ones that have paid and registered for pre-skates that cannot participate.

- 
- **Younger Registrations Low:** Ideas to increase? Player that isn't sure they will like it, can there be a prorated amount for them in case the kid wants to quit. Yes as per Jeff, Melissa to work at prorating it for them, \$50.00 for a month and after 1 month make a decision. We should promote this as well so that we get younger numbers.
- 

#### **Centre Contact/Leo Coordinator**

---

- **OMHA – Rep:** August 27, 2025 league meeting – Todd Murray new regional director, Jeff to attend meeting
  - **OMHA – LL:** August 18, 2025 league meeting – proposing different loops for this, Jeff to attend meeting
- 

#### **Ice Scheduler**

---

- **Old Schedule Redo:** Catie explained two ice time sheets, may need to change after confirming with the arena, but we will look at it then
- 

#### **Fundraising**

---

- Poker run brought in \$4,621.00, and we will do it again
  - **Sponsorships:** What are we wanting this to look like? All money goes to Tweed Minor Hockey – and they submit receipts to get money back – keep a standard recognition, banner and frame and social media shoot outs – Do we want to do Gold Sponsors vs silver vs bronze?, Sadie will take care of the money and Teri will take care of buying the helmet stickers etc., and social media stuff for this. ?Sponsor appreciation nights – give them drinks and snacks to watch their team – an idea
  - **Tweed/CH Dance Fundraiser:** Eldorado Hall? Trying to figure out a date? September 19<sup>th</sup>, 2025 – more people will come for a band, Ashley will decorate, will bring in a good amount
  - **Dump Bottles:** We need more volunteers – retired grandparents that could help? 5 week cycle for empties, September 17<sup>th</sup> at 8am, we need more volunteers for this – Maybe we can promote this every time
  - **Tweed Tire looking to support TMHA:** What do we need for this? – Practice Jerseys for tryouts 2 colours with numbers on, pucks and puck holders, we gave 50 pucks to each team and holder
  - **Fundraising Tickets:** Tickets for Fundraising again, Sadie will order those up for Thanksgiving
  - Spring Ping Pong Ball still, and we should do pepperettes again around hunting season, easy fundraiser
- 

#### **Social Media**

- Has full access to Tweed Minor Hockey now, whatever you need her to post send to her and she will do up
  - Posting for U5-U8 try for a month
  - Posting for U9 get them out there
  - Tryout registration closure day before tryouts start, 8<sup>th</sup> closed, Coaches and executives meet after and before tryouts, then coaches have a final tryout number and know better of selecting a team amount – Brad to Meet with George
- 

#### **New/Other Business**

---

- Jaide Abrahams reached out about Time Keeping to let people know she is available and interested, Carlie will still be around to do this as well and we can train more potentially
  - **Timbits Registration - Extra Socks:** just give them away for anyone that wants them, do we usually get this stuff for U5, U7, U8 and ?U9 – U9 can use them as practice Jerseys?, Teri had contact, Haillie to reach out to contact for this
  - **Jersey Try On Day?:** Melissa suggests to do at pre-skates, she will have jersey sizes, etc.
  - **Coaches/Manager Meetings:** coaches before tryouts and managers after teams are made
- 

**Next Meeting: September 4, 2025 at 7pm**

---